
OAKOAK TREETREE NEWSNEWS
NOTES FROM 

TRISTA & COURNTEY

ONE YEAR OLD ROOM

How can it be JULY already?  We hope all our families
have a safe and Happy 4 .  th

We have had a few new friends join us in the last month
and we have a few more starting in July.  We are so
excited to welcome them to our center! 

Lastly, we are celebrating our TWO-YEAR ANNIVERSARY
this Month.  On July 8th we will have donuts, muffins, and
drinks available for our families at pick up and drop off to
help celebrate our anniversary.  Thank you all for
entrusting us with your children! 

Ms. Trista
Ms. Courtney

      

July 4
July 11

August 29

BABY ROOM 

JULY 2025

The ones have been loving the warm
weather!  We are super excited for the
next few weeks for 4  of July activities
and a week full of camping activities.

th

   
-Ms. Katie & 
Ms. Mikaela

SUMMER CLOSURES

PLEASE BRING IN:

Water Bottle (to be washed at home)

Sunscreen/Bug Spray

Sunhats (baby/one year olds)

Weather Appropriate Clothing

Swim Suits/Towel/SwimmersAll things Red, White, and Blue will fill

the baby room this month.  I am

excited to do some fun Independence

Day activities!  Please don’t forget

extra clothes and sun hats for your

children.  

--Ms. Stacy



TWO YEAR OLD ROOM
This month holds a special significance as we
celebrate independence!  We will be engaging in a
variety of crafts centered around this important
holiday.  In addition, as the weather continues to
stay was we are excited for more outdoor
explorations.  It provides a wonderful avenue for
them to learn through play! 
-Ms. Winnie  

This month, our themes include Independence Day,

Camping, The Beach, and Rainbows!  We cannot

wait to do all our hand one learning experience this

month!  As we continue to tackle potty training,

please don’t forget extra clothing for your child to

keep at the center!    

                                                

 --Ms. Jenelle 

3YR OLD ROOM

Our classroom is teaming up for lots of joint

activities with our 3-year-old classroom.  We

are looking forward to a fun filled month!  We

will continue to spend lots of time outdoors as

well so please don’t forget water bottles! :)  

--Ms. Leslie 

4YR OLD ROOM

SCHOOL AGE ROOM

Our first month has come and gone!  We have been

working on daily journal entries and spending time

outdoors.  We are hoping to do more water play

activities this month.  Please don’t forget your child’s

water botte!  

--Ms. Brittany


